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January 12, 1018 
 
 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 
Re: UG-170929, Cascade Natural Gas General Response to WUTC Bench Request No. 1 
  
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation herewith submits the attached response to the Bench Request 
No. 1 issued by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in Docket No. UG-
170929, on January 3, 2018.   
 
Attached is a certificate of service certifying that all parties on the service list for UG-170929 
have received an electronic copy of the attached responses.   
 
Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W Grandridge Blvd 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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